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Staffing Changes at Bushes 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that from Monday 10th January, Angie Main, one of our Early Learning 

and Childcare Officers, will be moving to a new working pattern. This will involve Angie working 

with the children in her group all day on a Monday and a Tuesday and until lunchtime on a 

Wednesday. Ms. Anne Marie Fisk will work with the children for the rest of the week until the 

position has been filled on a longer-term basis. Staff will work closely together to ensure as smooth 

a transition as possible for all the children. 

I also write to inform you that Miss Leah Cole, one of our Early Learning Support Workers, has been 

successful in securing a job as an Early Learning and Support Officer in another establishment. I am 

delighted for her and wish her every success. Once a candidate to fill her position had been 

identified, I will let you know.   

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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